Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedananda
If you ally need such a referred Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedananda book
that will have the funds for you worth, get the extremely best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you want to entertaining books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are next launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections Life Beyond Death
Swami Abhedananda that we will completely offer. It is not vis--vis the
costs. Its not quite what you dependence currently. This Life Beyond Death
Swami Abhedananda, as one of the most operating sellers here will completely
be along with the best options to review.
vision or attitude towards life and
the purpose of life. It is a resolute
attempt to understand and appreciate
the universe as a whole, and enquire
into the nature of truth and reality.
This book offers an insight into
Hindu philosophy, with special focus
on its principles of life and beyond.
Tracing the origin of life on earth,
it presents the Indian religious view
of the universe and time. Further
advancing proofs for the existence of
God, it deals with the six prominent
schools of Indian
philosophyâ€”Sankhya, Yoga,
Vaiseshik, Nyaya, Mimansa and
Vedanta. Making a comparative study
of the Western and Indian views of
pluralism vis-a-vis monism, it also
presents an elaborate discussion on
Charvak philosophy, transmigration of
soul and rebirth, the hierarchy of
self-realization, and salvation or
Moksha.
The Sayings of Sri Ramakrishna Swami
Abhedananda 2010-07-01 This 1903
collection of the wisdom of the great
sage logically arranges Ramakrishna's
aphorisms to create a broad,
practical, nonsectarian set of
instructions about living a spiritual
life. It inspired seekers after the
divine a century ago, and it
continues to do so today. Indian
mystic SRI RAMAKRISHNA (1836-1886)
was revered in the East for his keen,
artistic intellect and his religious
tolerance. He frequently worshipped
alongside Muslims and Christians,
which was unprecedented at the time.
After he directed his disciple,
Indian spiritualist SWAMI ABHEDANANDA

Emotional Mastery Navana Kundu
2021-07-20 Have you ever asked
yourself, 'How can I control my
emotions?' Does hurt, anger, and
sadness cloud your mind? Do worries
or fears effect every important
decision you make? Do your
uncontrolled emotions cause you to
self-sabotage? Your emotions have the
power to attract wealth, success, and
fulfilment into your life -and they
have the power to repel them, too.
Emotional mastery is a crucial life
skill that will allow you to unlock
the hidden messages of your emotions,
harness the power of your emotions,
and create the life you dream of. In
Emotional Mastery: Toolkit for
Success, Dr Navana Kundu shares the
secrets and practical strategies of
how to master your emotions and
achieve fulfilment, no matter what
life throws at you. - Learn how to
speed shift any emotion with the 7Step Breakthrough Emotions Formula. Heal the root cause of your emotional
wounds with the Healing Triad. Discover how to foster a flowing
state of peak positive emotions
through the Energy Diet. This unique
book, written with deep compassion
and candor, will show you how to
break-free from the clutches of
unwanted emotions, repeating
patterns, increase courage and
confidence, and cultivate joy and
passion. Take control of your
emotions. Take control of your life!
An Insight Into Hindu Philosophy Life
and Beyond Satya Prakash Tiwari
2009-01-01 Philosophy is an overall
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(1866-1939), to travel the United
States and Canada in the late 19th
century to spread the teachings of
Hindu Vedanta philosophy, he was soon
beloved in the West as well.
Reincarnation Swami Abhedananda
2020-03-09 Reincarnation is an
Eastern religious studies text by
Swami Abhedananda. The visible
phenomena of the universe is bound by
the universal law of cause and
effect. The effect is visible or
perceptible, while the cause is
invisible or imperceptible. The
falling of an apple from a tree is
the effect of a certain invisible
force called gravitation.
Bhagavad Gita As Viewed By Swami
Vivekananda Swami Vivekananda
2016-04-06 Swami Vivekananda’s views
on the Bhagavad Gita are scattered
throughout 'The Complete Works of
Swami Vivekananda' published in nine
volumes. The present book, published
by Advaita Ashrama, a publication
branch of Ramakrishna Math, Belur
Math, is an extensive compilation of
these insightful views of Swami
Vivekananda on this sacred scripture
of the Hindus. The reader is, as it
were, taken through several verses of
the Gita along with the Swami’s
elevating and soul-stirring
commentary. Note: This book has
embedded fonts to display the verses
in Devanagari. You may have to use
the 'Original' Font option in Google
Play Books app. "... The book is
certainly not a commentary on the
Gita, in the traditional sense. But,
what is available is indeed a
treasure house of wisdom. Swamiji was
a living embodiment of the Gita.
According to him, the Gita was
‘practical Vedanta’. He demonstrated
this through his life. Reading
through the book is indeed a
rewarding experience. One is in holy
company, imbibing the words of one
who is speaking from his heart. ...
Just as Swamiji himself used to carry
a copy of the Gita with him always,
one cannot do better than carry a
copy of this book with one always..."
- from a Review in the Vedanta
Kesari, November 2010, p.441
published by Sri Ramakrishna Math,
Chennai. As of February 2017, the
print book has undergone seven
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reprints and more than 27,000 copies
have been sold.
Attitude Of Vedanta Towards Religion
Swami Abhedananda 2021-09-10 This
work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is
part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work
is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Vedanta Philosophy Swami Abhedananda
2016-06-22 Notice: This Book is
published by Historical Books Limited
(www.publicdomain.org.uk) as a Public
Domain Book, if you have any
inquiries, requests or need any help
you can just send an email to
publications@publicdomain.org.uk This
book is found as a public domain and
free book based on various online
catalogs, if you think there are any
problems regard copyright issues
please contact us immediately via
DMCA@publicdomain.org.uk
With the Swamis in America and India
Swami Atulananda 1988 Follow the
adventures of a Westemer who meets
Swami Vivekananda.
Preaching Vedanta Swami Iraianban
1997 The Book Begins By Re-Examining
The Imagery Of The Vedas And The
Upanisads, Highlighting Some Aspects
Of Early Speculative Thought Which
Influenced The Enunciation Of
Aesthetic Theories, Particularly Of
Bharata In The Natyasastra. The Next
Chapter Introduces A New Methodology
Of Analyzing The Rituals (Yajna) As
Laid Down In The Yajurveda And The
Satapatha Brahmana, The Best Way To
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Focus The Relationship Between The
Text And The Practice. Four Chapters
Follow One Each On Drama (Natya),
Architecture (Vastu), Sculpture
(Silpa), And Music (Sangita). Each
Presents Some Fundamental Concepts Of
Speculative Thought, Concerned With
Each Of The Arts And Purposefully
Correlates These With Actual Examples
Both Of The Past And The Present.
Life After Death Swami Vivekananda
Perhaps no other subject has haunted
the human mind, right from the hoary
past, with such unerring consistency
like the one regarding life and
death. Is man mortal or immortal?
What is reincarnation? What happens
when a man dies? Every man is forced
to ask these questions at some
juncture of his life. This booklet
published by Advaita Ashrama,
Publication House of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, India, provides
brief but clear answers to these
fundamental questions.
Adventures In Religious Life Swami
Yatiswarananda 2020-03-07 This book
is a collection of lectures delivered
in Bangalore and Philadelphia by
Swami Yatiswarananda, a disciple of
Swami Brahmananda and the Vicepresident of the Ramakrishna Order.
The lectures were published in the
magazines The Vedanta Kesari,
Prabuddha Bharata, Vedanta and the
West, and Vedanta for East and West.
The lectures extensively deal with
pursuing religious life, overcoming
obstacles in religious life,
achieving inner peace and harmony,
and attaining religious experience.
Spiritual seekers can derive the
much-needed inspiration and succour
from these invaluable lectures.
Original Gospel of Ramakrishna
Alexander Lipski 2011 Sri Ramakrishna
is the most famous saint of modern
India. This book is the original
version of the most famous work about
him, translated into English by the
author “M” himself. A short biography
of Ramakrishna, written by his famous
disciple Swami Vivekananda, is also
included.
The Gospel of Sri Ramakrishna
Ramakrishna 1942 A first-hand
biographical record, written by a
disciple, presents the teachings and
mystical experiences of Sri
life-beyond-death-swami-abhedananda

Ramakrishna, the 19th century guru
who inspired a renewal of Hindu
spirituality.
Life Beyond Death Anil Sharma
2014-09-18 The author Sri Anil Sharma
was born in Ambala, India. He
graduated as an electrical engineer
in 1980, after which he travelled for
a period of three years throughout
the Indian subcontinent, in search of
the truth. Since 1993 over a period
of seven years he read more than nine
hundred books written and referred to
by great spiritual masters, attained
various siddhis, toured many
countries around the world and gave
lectures. This book is the outcome of
his spiritual experiences and
guidance received from sages and
spiritual masters during deep states
of meditation. However, inspite of
experiencing the rising of cosmic
currents in his body, having attained
a heightened awareness of reality,
and achieving many tasks in
spirituality, like writing books and
genuinely helping many aspirants in
the path of spirituality, his own
quest of knowing and gaining personal
experience of self realisation
remained unfulfilled. In the year
2000 he came across the teachings of
Sri Ramana Maharshi, in whom he found
all the answers to his spiritual
quest and took him as his Sat guru.
The author currently resides in
Australia, works in his profession
and also runs a small centre in
Sydney called Sage Sri Ramana
Maharshi Centre of Learning Sydney
The Monk as Man Samkara 2011 An
intimate portrait of the little-known
aspects of Swami Vivekananda’s life.
Wandering mystic, India’s spiritual
ambassador to the West and founder of
the Ramakrishna Mission, Swami
Vivekananda awakened India’s masses
to the country’s spiritual richness
while stressing the importance of
scientific inquiry. These aspects of
Swamiji’s life have been well
chronicled by Swamiji himself,
through his letters, speeches and
writings; his own brothers who
between them have written more than a
hundred books; his co-disciples,
disciples and others whose lives were
enriched by their interactions with
him; and, more than a century after
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his death, followers who had only
read or heard of the magnetic
personality of this revered teacher.
Gleaned from all these sources,
through painstaking research Sankar’s
biography focuses on the personal
life of the saint: What was
Vivekananda like as a man? What role
did his mother play in his life, both
before and after he renounced all
family ties? Could he reconcile the
duties of a monk with the duties of
an eldest son? What prompted him to
promote Vedanta and biriyani in the
West? Did the long drawn battles over
family property affect his health and
cut short his life? Did his sister
commit suicide? Why did his brother
not write a single letter for six
years when he was wandering around
the world? What was Swamiji’s
favourite dish and what fruit did he
like the least? What was his height?
Where did he have his second heart
attack? How much did the Calcutta
doctor charge him at his chamber?
Sankar’s composite picture of the
monk as man has sold over one lakh
copies in Bengali and this
translation brings the unfamiliar
Vivekananda to a larger readership.
Why a Hindu is a Vegetarian
Abhedananda 2021-01-01 Eminent
physicians and dietetic reformers of
the present day are deeply interested
in solving the great problem of
wholesome food for human beings, and
in introducing food reform in western
countries.
Life After Death Deepak Chopra, M.D.
2006-10-17 Deepak Chopra has touched
millions of readers by demystifying
our deepest spiritual concerns while
retaining their poetry and wonder.
Now he turns to the most profound
mystery: What happens after we die?
Is this one question we were not
meant to answer, a riddle whose
solution the universe keeps to
itself? Chopra tells us there is
abundant evidence that “the world
beyond” is not separated from this
world by an impassable wall; in fact,
a single reality embraces all worlds,
all times and places. At the end of
our lives we “cross over” into a new
phase of the same soul journey we are
on right this minute. In Life After
Death, Chopra draws on cutting-edge
life-beyond-death-swami-abhedananda

scientific discoveries and the great
wisdom traditions to provide a map of
the afterlife. It’s a fascinating
journey into many levels of
consciousness. But far more important
is his urgent message: Who you meet
in the afterlife and what you
experience there reflect your present
beliefs, expectations, and level of
awareness. In the here and now you
can shape what happens after you die.
By bringing the afterlife into the
present moment, Life After Death
opens up an immense new area of
creativity. Ultimately there is no
division between life and death—there
is only one continuous creative
project. Chopra invites us to become
cocreators in this subtle realm, and
as we come to understand the one
reality, we shed our irrational fears
and step into a numinous sense of
wonder and personal power.
Complete Works of Swami Abhedananda
Swami Abhedānanda 1968
Reminiscences of Swami Vivekananda
His Eastern and Western Admirers
Swami Vivekananda’s towering
personality influenced innumerable
persons in India and abroad in
various ways. The impress which his
life and character made on those
persons who were about him and the
recounting of those memories by them,
reveal the multiple facets of
Swamiji’s magnanimous personality.
This book published by Advaita
Ashrama, Publication house of
Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math,
contains some of those reminiscences
which would be not only interesting,
but also a revelation to all the
admirers of the great Swami. Twentytwo new reminiscences have been added
in this edition – Swamis Shivananda,
Turiyananda, Saradananda,
Akhandananda, Vijnanananda,
Achalananda, Atulananda, Virajananda,
and Sadananda, as also Brajendranath
Seal, C. Ramanujachari, Kumudbandhu
Sen, Lillian Montgomery, Mohanlal
Shah, Mary Tapan Wright,
Sacchindranath Bose, Manmathanath
Chowdhury, Harbilas Sarda, G.G.
Narasimhachari, Ella Wheeler Wilcox,
Shailendranath Bandopadhyay and Alice
Hansbrough.
The Unknown Life of Jesus Christ
Nicolas Notovitch 1894
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Swami Abhedananda 2018
Nature, the Utility of Religion, and
Theism John Stuart Mill 1874 This
book contains three essays written by
Mill on the subjects of religion and
the essence of God. Published
posthumously, this book criticizes
traditional religious views and
formulates an alternative in the
guise of the Religion of Humanity.
The Disciples of Sri Ramakrishna
Swami Gambhirananda 1943 This is an
enlarged edition of our earlier
publication, the Apostles of Sri
Ramakrishna. The book contains the
life and teachings of the sixteen
monastic disciples of Sri
Ramakrishna. Brief life sketches of
some of the lay disciples of Sri
Ramakrishna, both men and women, have
also been added. Compiled and Edited
by Swami Gambhirananda and published
by Advaita Ashrama, a publication
house of Ramakrishna Math, Belur
Math, India, readers will find in
this work invaluable guidance and
instructions for enriching their
spiritual life, as well as plenty of
much needed inspiration.
From the Unreal to the Real Swami
Bhashyananda 2015-07-02 Swami
Bhashyananda has explained different
aspects of Vedanta philosophy in this
book with appropriate quotations from
the Upanishads and Gita and has
brought home to us the significance
of this great philosophy in the
context of the present edition in the
world. From the standpoint of this
book will serve a very useful purpose
by making readers aware of their duty
to themselves and to the world at
large.
The Life After Death Ramanuj Prasad
2005-12-01 8 x 5.25 x 0.25 Inches
The Gospel of Ramakrishna Swami
Abhedananda 2021-01-28 The Gospel of
RamakrishnaSwami Abhedananda
A Traveler's Guide to the Afterlife
Mark Mirabello 2016-09-15 A grand
survey of the world’s death and
afterlife traditions throughout
history • Examines beliefs from many
different cultures on the soul,
heaven, hell, and reincarnation;
instructions for accessing the
different worlds of the afterlife;
how one may become a god; and how
ethics and the afterlife may not be
life-beyond-death-swami-abhedananda

connected • Explores techniques to
communicate with the dead, including
séance instructions • Includes an
extensive bibliography of more than
900 sources from around the world
Drawing on death and afterlife
traditions from cultures around the
world, Mark Mirabello explores the
many forms of existence beyond death
and each tradition’s instructions to
access the afterlife. He examines
beliefs on the soul, heaven, hell,
and reincarnation and wisdom from
Books of the Dead such as the Book of
Going Forth by Day from Egypt, the
Katha Upanishad from India, the Bardo
Thodol from Tibet, the Golden Orphic
Tablets from Greece, Lieh Tzu from
China, and Heaven and its Wonders and
Hell from Things Heard and Seen from
18th-century Europe. Considering the
question “What is Death?” Mirabello
provides answers from a wide range of
ancient and modern thinkers,
including scientist Nicholas Maxwell,
the seer Emanuel Swedenborg, 1stcentury Buddhist philosopher
Nagarjuna, and Greek philosopher
Euripides, who opined that we may
already be dead and only dreaming we
are alive. He explores the trek of
the soul through life and death with
firsthand accounts of the death
journey and notes that what is
perceived as death here may actually
be life somewhere else. He reveals
how, in many traditions, ethics and
the afterlife are not connected and
how an afterlife is possible even
without a god or a soul. Sharing
evidence that consciousness is not
simply a product of the brain, he
offers a strong rebuttal to
nihilists, materialists, and the
Lokayata philosophical school of
India who believe in the “finality”
of death. He explains how specters
and ghosts are produced and offers
techniques to communicate with the
dead as well as instructions for an
out-of-body experience and the
complete procedure for a séance. With
an extensive bibliography of more
than 900 sources, this guide offers
comprehensive information on
afterlife beliefs from the vast
majority of cultures around the world
and throughout history--a veritable
“traveler’s guide” to the afterlife.
5/7

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on
December 2, 2022 by guest

How to be a Yogi Swami Abhedânanda
2019-06-27 Spirituality does not
depend upon the reading of
Scriptures, or upon learned
interpretations of Sacred Books, or
upon fine theological discussions,
but upon the realization of
unchangeable Truth. In India a man is
called truly spiritual or religious
not because he has written some book,
not because he possesses the gift of
oratory and can preach eloquent
sermons, but because he expresses
divine powers through his words and
deeds. A thoroughly illiterate man
can attain to the highest state of
spiritual perfection without going to
any school or university, and without
reading any Scripture, if he can
conquer his animal nature by
realizing his true Self and its
relation to the universal Spirit; or,
in other words, if he can attain to
the knowledge of that Truth which
dwells within him, and which is the
same as the Infinite Source of
existence, intelligence, and bliss.
He who has mastered all the
Scriptures, philosophies, and
sciences, may be regarded by society
as an intellectual giant; yet he
cannot be equal to that unlettered
man who, having realized the eternal
Truth, has become one with it, who
sees God everywhere, and who lives on
this earth as an embodiment of
Divinity. The writer had the good
fortune to be acquainted with such a
divine man in India. His name was
Râmakrishna. He never went to any
school, neither had he read any of
the Scriptures, philosophies, or
scientific treatises of the world,
yet he had reached perfection by
realizing God through the practice of
Yoga. These powers begin to manifest
in the soul that is awakened to the
ultimate Reality of the universe. It
is then that the sixth sense of
direct perception of higher truths
develops and frees it from dependence
upon the sense powers. This sixth
sense or spiritual eye is latent in
each individual, but it opens in a
few only among millions, and they are
known as Yogis. With the vast
majority it is in a rudimentary
state, covered by a thick veil. When,
however, through the practice of Yoga
life-beyond-death-swami-abhedananda

it unfolds in a man, he becomes
conscious of the higher invisible
realms and of everything that exists
on the soul plane. Whatever he says
harmonizes with the sayings and
writings of all the great Seers of
Truth of every age and clime. He does
not study books; he has no need to do
so, for he knows all that the human
intellect can conceive. He can grasp
the purport of a book without reading
its text; he also understands how
much the human mind can express
through words, and he is familiar
with that which is beyond thoughts
and which consequently can never be
expressed by words.
Reincarnation in America Lee Irwin
2017-07-31 This book presents a
history of reincarnation, from
ancient times to the present; it is
written for a diverse readership
interested in theories of life after
death. The survey offers an exciting
journey through a maze of fascinating
ideas that all contribute to an
underlying theory that after death
comes rebirth.
Western Admirers of Ramakrishna and
His Disciples Gopal Stavig 2010-10-02
This classic work of research
published by Advaita Ashrama, a
Publication centre of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, India, brings under
a single volume around 600 persons
inspired by the ideals of Sri
Ramakrishna and his disciples.
Notable personalities whose
connection with the Vedanta Movement
in the West is delineated include
Aldous Huxley, Arnold Toynbee, Albert
Einstein, Ralph Waldo Emerson, Carl
Jung, Mark Twain, J D Salinger and
Joseph Campbell among others. For the
scholars it is a mine of information
presented precisely, and for the
devotees of Ramakrishna, it is an
inspiring account of western
admiration for Ramakrishna and his
disciples. (Pdf version).
The Zen of Living and Dying Philip
Kapleau 1998-04-14 To live life fully
and die serenely—surely we all share
these goals, so inextricably
entwined. Yet a spiritual dimension
is too often lacking in the
attitudes, circumstances, and rites
of death in modern society. Kapleau
explores the subject of death and
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dying on a deeply personal level,
interweaving the writings of Western
religions with insights from his own
Zen practice, and offers practical
advice for the dying and their
families.
The Master As I Saw Him Sister
Nivedita 1910-01-01 The Master as I
Saw Him, is a book famous for its
chronicling of intensespiritual
experiences from the life of Swami
Vivekananda, as noted by his
disciple—Sister Nivedita. The book is
written in an easy to read fashion,
such that any chapter can be opened
and read without losing any
continuity. Nevertheless, it has
still been assigned an intermediate
rating, mainly because the text presupposes a familiarity with Swami
Vivekananda, India, her religious
traditions and historical customs,
which new readers having no prior
basis may find difficult to
understand. It is important to
remember that this book was written
over a 100 years ago, and so it
presents a view of India of the past
- a country tremendously weakened by
its deeply entrenched social and
religious prejudices such as the
caste system, eating of food cooked
at the hands of Brahmins only, childmarriage and the low status accorded
to women, especially widows.
Spiritual Teachings of Swami
Abhedananda Swami Abhedānanda 1962
Philosophy of Life and Death M.V.
Kamath 1993-01-01 This fascinating
book of M.V. Kamath helps to answer
the most crucial question of
existence “What is the meaning of
death?” Drawing from the wisdom of
major religions and cultures of the
East and West, he presents a clear,
highly, informative study on the
experience of Life and Death.
Included are the thoughts and
reflections of 55 famous men and
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women during their experience of
dying, who tells us what we ought to
know or intuite, that those who are
well integrated die bravely, calmly
and at peace with themselves. To
mention a few names like Socrates,
Madame Curie, Queen Elizabeth, Swami
Vivekananda – these are people whose
deaths tell us how to die.
India and Her People Swami
Abhedānanda 1906
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedānanda
1946-01-01
Kali's Child Jeffrey J. Kripal
1998-10 Scholar Jeffrey J. Kripal
explores the life and teachings of
Ramakrishna Paramahamsa, a 19thcentury Bengali saint who played a
major role in the creation of modern
Hinduism. The work is now marked by
both critical acclaim and crosscultural controversy. In a
substantial new Preface to this
second edition, Kripal answers his
critics and addresses the
controversy.
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedananda
1984
Journey Into Kashmir and Tibet Swami
Abhedānanda 1987 Comprises author's
travel account, 1922, with
discussions on the life of Jesus
Christ in India and his links with
Buddhists.
Swami Vivekananda Swami Tapasyananda
2020-03-07 Swami Vivekananda’s name
is becoming more and more popular
across the globe. However, even today
many know very little about him. Some
understand and adore him, some others
misunderstand and misrepresent him.
Who was he really? What did he do?
What were his ideas and contribution
to the welfare of the individual and
the collective, of India and the rest
of the world? This book, authored by
Revered Swami Tapasyananda Maharaj,
former vice-president of the Order,
powerfully and impressively answers
to these questions in a nutshell.
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